
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      August 31, 2022 
 

Patricia A. Marshall, Ph.D.                                                       
Provost and Academic Vice President 
Fitchburg State University 
160 Pearl Street 
Fitchburg MA 01420-2697 
 
 
Dear Dr. Marshall, 
 
I am writing to inform you that, following BHE approval of the LOI on June 21, 
2022, and after a thorough review of the Phase II Application and full proposal of 
Fitchburg State University to award the Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of 
Science in Digital Media Innovation, it has been determined, pursuant to the 
FastTrack review protocol, to approve the program.   
 
Congratulations to all at Fitchburg State University and best wishes for every 
success with the program. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Winifred M Hagan, Ed.D 
Senior Associate Commissioner for Strategic Planning and Public Program 
Approval  
 
C: Clantha McCurdy, Ph.D. Interim CAO Academic Affairs and Student Success 
     Daniel Hay, Assistant Director Access & Success Strategies Program     
      Approval 
 
 
 
 
 

 


